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Dear family, 

 

Here is the summary of some of the various activities and projects that happened in August. Enjoy! 

 

National Leadership Conference In New York 

 

 
 

Pastor Mike had the opportunity to attend the national leadership conference and participate in the 

planning sessions for upcoming rallies and spent time with other church and ministry leaders from around 

the country. 

 

Youth Group Campout 

 

 
 

Sunday School teachers and parents came together to organize one last summer outing, an overnight 

campout, before the children all start their new school year. They swam, camped, ate good food, played 

capture the flag, and much more. Thank you to everyone who helped make this possible. 

 



 

 

Official Welcome for Loretta Mari 

 

 
 

This month we had the blessing to welcome Loretta Mari officially as a committed member of our 

community. Loretta has worked really hard to get to where she is at now. She attended the membership 

class in July and committed herself fully and shared a beautiful testimony of finding her spiritual home 

through reaching out to God in her time of crisis. 

 

Establishing a Wonjeon (Burial) Site 

 

 
 

Months ago, Dr. Hentrich and a group of our church members began looking all around Colorado for a 

potential site where we could create a burial site for all of our members. They found a beautiful site (not 

the one pictured above) that fits all of the criteria that we were looking for and shared the results of that 

effort earlier this month. We will be sending out an email with more details soon. 

 

Third Interreligious Sharing in the Grand Valley 

 

 
 

In August, we created a special group comprised of new members and their spiritual parents to learn the 

foundational spiritual principles and habits of being a Unificationist. This is exploring uncharted territory, 



 

 

which makes it all the more exciting to see what comes of it! 

 

Spiritual Growth Group 

 

 
 

On August 29th, religious leaders of five faiths came together to share on the topic of, "Heavenly 

resolution of conflict." Representatives shared what they learned from their religion that could be applied 

to navigating conflict peaceably and some real life examples. Mormons, Born-Again Christians, Hindus, 

American Lutherans and Family Federation for World Peace were all represented. Thank you to Gale and 

Antonio Alves for continuing to organize these events. 

 

 
 

We had some great messages from this month, such as "Servant of Servants", "Living for the Sake of 

Others", "Celebrating the Life of Rev. Sun Myung Moon", and "Inheriting the Legacy, Building the 

Future." These messages wrapped up our latest sermon series on Inheriting the Legacy, Building the 

Future. If you missed any of them, you can watch them on our YouTube Channel or Facebook page. 

 

Special Recognitions 

 

 
 

We'd like to welcome Harmony Kingsley, who has recently moved to Denver and joined our community. 

 



 

 

 
 

We'd also like to welcome Miri Kamar, who has recently moved to Denver from Israel to join her 

husband Anton. 

 

 
 

After many months, we've finished the alleyway fence. 

 

 
 

We are making more effort to keep our church building clean and reduce the risk of spreading illnesses. 

Starting in August, we now sanitize Sunday School and play room toys in a similar manner as at 

daycares.  

 


